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Farthinghoe Church Piece Allotments Report 

All allotment plots are currently rented. One plot is known to become available from September 

2021 and there is already one person on the waiting list. 

Using the Parish Council contacts as a means of contacting the allotment trustees is proving 

effective.  

The Trustees were pleased to report that despite Covid restrictions all rents were able to be 

collected, by various means, and it was felt that the allotments had been a major source of release 

for many during the lockdown. 

Work on the bus shelter has not, so far, had a negative impact on the allotments nearby. 

Sadly, several sheds were broken into earlier in the year, some damaged, and gardening tools taken.  

There is little or no evidence as to who was responsible. 

Despite such setbacks, the allotments continue to provide an exceptional and much valued resource 

to local residents. 

 

Ruth Brittain 

Henry Bankes-Jones 

Co-trustees 

 


